
 

Road Closure Notice 
 

Today’s Date: July 24th, 2025 

 

*** Kilmer Lane Temporary Closure *** 
 

From Monday, July 28 through Friday, August 1, weather permitting, Kilmer Lane will be closed 

between 35th Avenue and 36th Avenue. During this time, drivers will not be able to travel south on 

Kilmer Lane from 36th Avenue.  

 

Access 
• Sami’s Stop gas station will remain accessible from 36th Avenue. 

• All other business and residential access will be maintained from the south via Pilgrim Lane. 

 

This closure is needed for concrete curb installation and roadway grading. Another closure will be 

required when crews are ready to pave the roadway. Advanced notice will be given prior to this closure. 

 

Please notify any employees and 

visitors of these access 

restrictions. 

 

If you have any questions or 

concerns, please feel free to 

contact the project inspector, 

Drew Bailey, at 

drew.bailey@bolton-menk.com 

or (763) 358-1045 


